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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

Appomattox River Water Authority (ARWA) Stakeholders are invited 

to attend a Public Meeting on the Chesdin Reservoir to be held on July 

11, 2017 at 6:00 PM,  

 

The Appomattox River Water Authority (ARWA) invites residents, 

property owners, and businesses having their daily activities impacted by 

the reservoir to hear presentations and provide public comment on the 

development of a Storage Management Plan for the Chesdin Reservoir as 

required by ARWA’s Virginia Water Protection Permit (#01-1719).  The 

meeting will be held in the Chesterfield Community Development 

Building located at 9840 Government Center Parkway, Chesterfield, 

Virginia.   

 

For more information on this project, contact Bob Wichser, ARWA 

Executive Director at 804-590-1145. 


